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Some 2015-2017 Transit vehicles may fail BCM installation programming when attempting to install
a new BCM. The Technical Assistance Center and engineering teams are currently working to
resolve this concern. If module programming is unsuccessful, do not attempt further repairs. Do not
perform repeated key cycles or starting attempts. 30 key cycles on a blank module may result in a
non-recoverable BCM when the programming concern is resolved. Monitor OASIS for updates.




